
 
 

     
 

Office of the Head 
Department of Psychology 
St. John's, NL Canada A1B 3X9 
Tel: 709 864 8495 Fax: 709 864 2430 

 
Psychology.Head@mun.ca 
http://www.mun.ca/psychology 

 
Posted: 26 October, 2018 
Reference: PSYC-2018-07-6611-001 

 
Applications are invited from qualified individuals who are interested in being considered for a position as a 
per course instructor teaching Psychology 6611 Ethics of Professional Practice in Winter semester 2019 on 
the St. John’s campus. The course meeting time is still to be scheduled. 

 
  The course examines professional psychology ethics from a theoretical, professional, legal and regulatory 
  perspective. The focus is a detailed review of current Canadian ethical codes and practice guidelines for 
  providers of psychological services. Students analyze scenarios that illustrate ethical issues in clinical 
  practice and research.  
 
Required qualifications: (1) A doctorate from a CPA- or APA-accredited clinical psychology program OR a 
Psy.D. from Memorial’s clinical psychology program, (2) successful completion of a CPA- or APA- 
accredited pre-doctoral internship in clinical psychology, (3) either registered or eligible for Registration 
with the Newfoundland and Labrador Psychology Board, (4) demonstrated knowledge of the specific topics 
noted in the course description above, including proficiency in the administration and scoring of the WISC- 
V and WIAT-III, and (5) documented extensive clinical experience working with children and families. 

 
Applicants should send a letter of application, curriculum vitae, evidence of effective teaching, and the names 
of three references in electronic form to: Psychsecretary@mun.ca 

 
If electronic submission is not possible, applicants may send the information to: 

 
Head, Department of Psychology 
Memorial University of Newfoundland 
St. John’s, NL 
A1B 3X9 

 
The deadline for receipt of complete applications is 4:00 PM, 9 November, 2018. 

 
All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however, Canadian citizens and permanent residents will 
be given priority. Memorial University is committed to employment equity and encourages applications 
from qualified women and men, visible minorities, aboriginal people and persons with disabilities 
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